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THE METROPOLE
25 October 2021

To:  Toronto Executive Committee (exc@toronto.ca)

From: Metropolitan Condominium Corporation N° 1170 (aka “The Metropole™)

Re: 1% Parliament Site & Expropriation of City-Owned Lands by Metrolinx for Transit Use
AGENDA ITEM: EX 27.8

Dear Members of the Executive Committee,

The undersigned, representing his condominium corporation with the consent and concurrence
of his board-colleagues, fully supports the positions expressed by the Board of the St. Lawrence
Neighbourhood Association in its October 24" letter to the Executive Committee on this sub-
ject.

Specifically,

1. securing the maximum amount of public space as parkland on the First Parliament site is the
principal community priority;

2. delivering, pari passu and apace, a District Library to the St Lawrence neighbourhood in a
location appropriate to the nieghbourhood’s needs; and,

3. giving priority to public and community benefit when expending proceeds from the sale of
the First Parliament Properties.

Thank you for your consideration herein.

Yours sincerely
MTCC 1170

E U Bricbtd

Keith Bricknell
Board President
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